

Leaders in governance

Tuesday, 5 September 2006

Mr S Mayne

Dear Stephen,

Chartered Secretaries Australia Annual Public Sector Update 2006 - Victoria

On behalf of Chartered Secretaries Australia, I would like to thank you for participating in the panel discussion "Examining the ethical implications and governance lessons that have arisen from the AWB case" session for our Annual Public Sector Update held on Tuesday 22 August 2006 as part of our professional development program.

The presentation was very informative and well received by all in attendance as clearly indicated by the feedback from registrants following the presentations. You received an average rating of very good for your content with well over 80% of the respondents rating either very good or excellent; and very good for your presentation with nearly 90% of respondents rating either very good or excellent. As always it was a pleasure to have you participate in our conference. I know that some of the issues and comments in the session certainly had our delegates talking, and most commented that they would have liked a longer session! Some delegates also indicated that they would have liked to hear more about your perspectives on the public sector.

The overall conference, with nearly 70% of our respondents, rated the day very good to excellent and some of the general feedback from our delegates included:

"Helpful and informative session stimulating interesting ideas about approaches to governance solutions in the public sector"

"Overall excellent program - a day well spent. I got a lot of value from the day"

"Very impressive event - Thoroughly valuable topics and prominent presenters all added to credibility in delivery"

"Thought provoking presentations - things to take back to the workplace and elsewhere"

"Speakers were of a consistently high quality"

"A great venue, sound speakers and a very informative day. I found it very useful for my role"

Thank you once again for your support of this event and we look forward to your continued involvement with CSA in the future.

Kind regards,

Fiona D'Abico

MARKETING & EVENT COORDINATOR

Lisa Bald

REGIONAL DIRECTOR, VIC, SA & TAS

CHARTERED SECRETARIES AUSTRALIA LTD ABN 49 008 615 950

LEVEL 11, 500 COLLINS STREET, MELBOURNE VIC 3000 TEL +61 3 9620 2488 FAX +61 3 9620 2499 EMAIL vic.branch@CSAust.com

www.CSAust.com

SYDNEY MELBOURNE BRISBANE ADELAIDE PERTH HOBART